
From: CLAUDE SCOTT <claude17scott@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 12:26 PM 
To: Pringle, Travis <Travis.Pringle@psc.mo.gov> 
Subject: Hearing - Missouri American Water Company scheduled for 01/15/2021 
 
Mr. Pringle: 
Within the last week,  
I received a package of documents 
3/4 inch thick from opposing counsel. 
 
These documents must be the information which I requested pertaining 
to actual water usage.  
 
Due to the amount of time required to 
to review these documents and respond 
to disputed information, I am requesting 
the current hearing date scheduled for 
January 15, 2021, to be moved to the 
optional date of February 8, 2021. 
 
This information will be reviewed with 
an attorney, and any responses required will be sent to your office and the 
respondent's attorney.  
 
Please respond to this e-mail before 
5:00pm today.  
 
Claude Scott 
Complainant 
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